
1ST MARCH 2025 

TO ANNA SEMENOVA, 
PATH TO RUSSIA 
P.O BOX 44898-00100 
NAIROBI, KENYA 
 

Dear ANNA SEMENOVA, 

 

RE: Letter of Appreciation from Boris Korol and Georgii Solovev 

We are pleased to formally acknowledge and express sincere gratitude for your outstanding 
contributions during your three-month engagement with us. Your dedication, expertise, and 
proactive approach have played a pivotal role in advancing our initiatives, and we deeply value 
the impact of your work. 

Throughout your involvement, you have consistently demonstrated exceptional diligence and 
professionalism. You have been identifying potential partners, including the Kibera Girls 
Soccer Academy, and establishing strong, collaborative relationships with their management 
to ensure the successful execution of our projects. Your efforts in conducting thorough research 
to identify the best computer tablets, taking precise measurements, capturing images, and 
providing detailed recommendations have been critical to informed decision-making. 

Furthermore, you have been actively researching the market to source authentic and cost-
effective devices for equipping the computer lab, ensuring high-quality resources at 
competitive prices. Your work in developing and maintaining a comprehensive database to 
track and manage devices has promoted transparency and efficient resource allocation. 
Additionally, you have been overseeing the installation and configuration of devices, ensuring 
seamless setup and functionality. 

Your active participation in the official launch of the project has significantly contributed to its 
success and visibility. The meticulous attention to detail, collaborative spirit, and unwavering 
commitment you have shown throughout this engagement reflect the highest standards of 
professionalism. 

We recognize the lasting impact of your contributions and extends heartfelt appreciation for 
your hard work and dedication. We hope to have the opportunity to collaborate with you again 
in the future. 

 

Warm regards, 

Boris Korol and Georgii Solovev 


